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FRENCH MINISTERS LE FOLL AND FEKL GREET THE REOPENING OF BEEF
EXPORTS TO SOUTH A
EMBARGO LIFTED AFTER 5 YEARS

Paris, Washington DC, 24.09.2015, 02:51 Time

USPA NEWS - Stephane LE FOLL, Minister of agriculture, food and forestry, the Government Spokesman and Matthias FEKL
Secretary of State for Foreign Trade, promotion of tourism and overseas French salute the announcement by South Africa of the lifting
of the embargo on the French boned beef and offal. 

Stéphane LE FOLL, Minister of agriculture, food and forestry, the Government Spokesman and Matthias FEKL Secretary of State for
Foreign Trade, promotion of tourism and overseas French salute the announcement by South Africa of the lifting of the embargo on the
French boned beef and offal.---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Indeed, after five years of negotiations, the South African authorities have just to agree to the lifting of the embargo that affected these
products after the BSE crisis. In parallel, negotiations continue to allow, as quickly as possible the reopening of the South African
market for bone-in beef.--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
The announcement of the South African government, which follows that of the government of Vietnam on September 2, and that of 13
August by the Singapore authorities to lift their ban on French beef exports is good news and reinforces the action of the government in
the implementation of the international component of the support plan for the French farming.
The annual consumption of beef in South Africa amounted to 892 thousand tons, increasing by 1.2% per year over the last 10 years.

Each year the South African imports on average between 30 and 50 000 t of beef. Consumer outlook is positive with an expected
increase in consumption of 28% by 2024. Official Statement French Ministry of Agriculture 
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